
 

 
18th March 2020 
 

COVID-19 – Closure of Schools for All Lettings and Facility Hire 

 
Dear Customer,  

Following the most recent advice from the government and Public Health England in relation to self-

isolation and social distancing, we have taken the decision to close all our school sites for lettings 

and hire of facilities with effect from Monday 23rd March 2020 for the foreseeable future.  

We want to put the health and wellbeing of our students, staff, customers and communities first and 

feel this is right approach based on the government advice.  

We hope to be open again as soon as we can. 

If you have paid in advance, we will start to process refunds to you over the coming weeks.  

If you have any questions, please contacts the CLF accounts team via email on: 

• accounts@clf.uk 
 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you again in the future.  

Best Wishes 

Cabot Learning Federation 
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